
SURFLEET PRIMARY SCHOOL  

NEWSLETTER 

Week Ending — 5th March 2021  

 
STARS OF THE WEEK 

 

WILLOW CLASS - Caiden-For using finger spaces after all his words in his sentences and using capital 
letters and full stops.  

Olivia- For consistently trying hard with her blending and segmenting skills to read and transferring 
these skills into her writing. 

 

MAPLE CLASS -Millie - For your resilience with your work over the lockdown period.  
Alfie -  For trying your best and making positive choices throughout the week.  

 

OAK CLASS - Aiden: For working really hard throughout the whole lockdown period, especially 
whilst he has been in school. 

Samual: For completing high quality work both at home and school and contributing to real and 
virtual lessons.  

Amelia -For perseverance, participation and good standard of work in all subjects.      

Aiden -Your effort this week with brailling was outstanding. You have produced some       excellent 

pieces of work. Well done.  

 

 

WORLD BOOK DAY COMPETITION WINNERS 

Willow Class -  Alan and Simran 

Maple Class - Aras and Isla  

Oak Class - Tosia 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 
PE 

As stated in the “Return to School” letter sent today.  PE for each class is as follows:- 

Oak Class – Wednesday  

Maple Class – Thursday  

Willow Class – Friday  

School fully re-opening 

Surfleet Primary will be fully open again to all students from Monday 8th March.  It will be      

mandatory for your child to attend from this date.  We are all looking forward to seeing you all 

again! 

 

VERY IMPORTANT—SCHOOL RESOURCES 

 

Now that we have officially finished our remote learning period, we desperately need the      
following back either today or with the children on Monday: 

 

• Learning packs 

• Class texts 

• CGP workbooks 

School devices (if you received one) 

 

If you wish, you can bring these back today and place them in the reading boxes outside the 
office. Please make sure that you either use the name bags in the boxes or put the items in a 
named bag (not the devices). If you do return a device, please return this direct to a member of 
staff in the office. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Mother’s Day PTFA Sale 

 

The PTFA are pleased to be offering a Mother’s Day sale.  

There are 3 options to pick from to spoil that special person. There are no limits on how 

many can be purchased so why not treat Nan and Auntie too. 

 

The options available are- 

Potted Plant- Potted plant wrapped in cellophane. 

Breakfast Pack- Treat Mum to breakfast in bed with this yummy treat pack.  

Pamper Pack- Let Mum relax with this pamper pack. 

Each gift is £3.  

 

Please leave a note on checkout which option(s) you would like. 

Orders must be made via ParentPay only. 

Last orders need to be in by Tuesday 9th March. 

 

Gifts will be given to the children on Friday 12th March. 


